
Village of Lake Placid Climate Smart Communities

PE4: Heat Pumps

Points Requested: 14, for heat pumps in 2 municipal facilities

The Village of Lake Placid installed heat pumps in the Electric Department building in February
2020 and Fire Department in August 2019. Heat pumps are the primary heat source for both
buildings. All heat pumps were installed by the contractor Goodrich Refrigeration.

The attached spreadsheet shows energy use in the Fire Department and Electric Department
Buildings before and after the heat pump installations. Data is adjusted to equalize for the
number of heating and cooling degree days. The data shows modest energy savings in both
buildings.

Invoices for both installations are attached.

All photos were taken in July 2022.

Photos of Heat Pumps Installed in the Fire House:

https://goodrich.cool/








Photos of Heat Pumps in the Electric Department:





Photos of Education Signage Posted in the Town Hall




